
 

  YOU’RE INVITED TO THE   

  

HOLIDAY  
 

SOCIAL 
 

  

The Individual Education Department is hosting a Holiday Social! Please join us for dancing, food 
and fun! You are invited to bring a Sterling High School guest to the dance. All students are free! 

Just come to the cafeteria after school! 
Please RSVP to Mrs. DeJesus in the YST Office by Dec. 11 

You must have your own transportation home at 4:30 
   

Tuesday 
December 18 2:30-4:30pm 

Sterling High 
School 

Cafeteria 



 

 


